Executive Office of Health and Human Services

P Message from the Secretary

Marylou Sudders

The Executive Office of Health and Human Services (EOHHS) is initiating an intensive
effort to redesign the front door of behavioral health. Together, we will imagine a
system that presents a no-wrong-door point of entry. A system with same-day access
that defines community-based emergency and urgent care responses and untangles
the maze that has been created in the absence of a coherent system. This system
must meet the unique needs of the Commonwealth’s population across all ages and
must be culturally and linguistically appropriate. And, of course, treatment must be
evidence-based and be appropriately credentialed.

We want to hear from you! Please join us for a listening session on
creating a behavioral health ambulatory treatment system.

When: Wednesday, August 14, 2019 4 p.m. - 6 p.m.
Where: Gloucester City Hall - Kyrouz Auditorium, 9 Dale Ave, Gloucester, MA 01930

Parking: Metered parking is available on the street. There is also a parking lot near by
the auditorium

If you need language assistance or a reasonable accommodation to participate, please contact Kathy
Chin at Kathy.Chin@umassmed.edu or call 617-886-8324.

If you are unable to attend, written comments and feedback are equally valued and can be submitted
via email at bhengagement@state.ma.us.

Please note Spanish translation services will be available at this meeting.
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